BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE
STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of Missouri-American Water
Company's Request for Authority to Implement
General Rate Increase for Water and Sewer
Service Provided in Missouri Service Areas.

Case No. WR-2017-0285
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MAWC’S RESPONSE TO NOTICE

COMES NOW Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC), and, in response tothe
Report and Order, states as follows to the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission):

1. On May 2, 2018, the Commission issued its Report and Order in Case No. WR-
2017-0285. Therein, the Commission directed MAWC to “file the information required by
Section 393.275.1, RSMo, and Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-10.060 no later than May 9, 2018.”

2. Attached as Appendix A is a list of those communities where there is a tariff
change designed to increase revenues by greater than 7%. Please note that the estimated
change in gross receipts tax assumes no change in number of meters or usage levels from the
test year. Thus, the actual change may be greater or lesser than this estimate.

WHEREFORE, MAWC respectfully submits this information in response to the

Commission’s Report and Order.



Respectfully submitted,

Som Lot

Timothy W. Luft, Mo #40506
Missouri-American Water Company
727 Craig Road

St. Louis, MO 63141

(314) 996-2279
tim.luft@amwater.com

ATTORNEY FOR MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER
COMPANY

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent
by electronic mail, on May 9, 2018, to the parties.
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